
Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 
Tel Nos. (632) 929-66-26to 29 (632) 929-62-52 

MEMORANDUM FROM THE SECRETARY 

TO The REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS 
DENR-Region CAR,l72,3,4A,4B,5,8 and NCR 

SUBJECT : TYPHOON "YOYONG" ALERT 

DATE : 

The Philippine Atmospheric, Geophysical and Astronomical 
Services Administration (PAGASA) has predicted that Typhoon 'Yoyong" 
with projected center winds of 120km per hour, will hit land within the 
next two days. 

In this regard, you are directed to closely coordinate with your 
respective Regional Disaster Coordinating Councils (RDCC) in negating 
the impact of the coming typhoon. Further, based on available geo-
hazard maps and other information, determine the areas susceptible to 
landslides and flashfloods and advice the concerned local government 
units of your findings. Communities living within these danger zones 
should be warned and if necessary, the immediate evacuation of these 
residents to safer grounds must be done. 

For immediate compliance. 

Let's Go Green 


